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KENYA MEDICAL SUPPLIES AUTHORITY
(KEMSA)

NOTICE TO ALL OUR ESTEEMED CUSTOMERS
CLOSURE FOR ANNUAL STOCK–TAKE

We wish  to notify our esteemed Customers  and the general public  
that we shall close  our  Nairobi Central and Regional  warehouses  
for the annual stock-take effective Monday  3rd to Friday 7th July 
2017, both days inclusive.

During this period, all receipts and dispatches of medical supplies 
will be suspended. Only emergency cases shall be attended to.

Normal Sales and Warehouse operations will resume on Monday 
10th July 2017.

For more information kindly get in touch with our Sales, Warehouse 
and Customer Service teams using the following contacts:

   
HEAD OFFICE NAIROBI:
ISDN 0719 033000, Mobile GSM: 0726 618521 and 0726618520

KEMSA SUPPLY CHAIN CENTRE, NAIROBI on numbers 
0719033600, 0719033403, 0719033408, 0719033409 or Email: 
sales@kemsa.co.ke, info@kemsa.co.ke

AG. CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
KENYA MEDICAL SUPPLIES AUTHORITY

KEMSA: YOUR PARTNER IN HEALTHCARE


